
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Marguerite Lockard 
Thursday, March 15,2007 10:02 AM 
Katherine Fleming 
Docket No. 070098-El - Confidential DN 01 091 -07 

Ok, 
per this e-mail, I will return the appropriate portion of the confidential document back to FPL. 
Thanks. 

-----Original Message---- 
From: Katherine Fleming 
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2007 9 5 4  AM 

CMP 

CQM 

CTR 

ECR 
To: Marguerite Lockard 
Cc: Tom Ballinger 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 070098-E1 

That is correct. Thank you! 

GCL 
QPC 

RCA 

SCR 

-----Original Message----- SGA 

From: Marguerite Lockard 
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2007 9:44 AM 
To: Katherine Fleming 

SEC 
QTH 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 070098-E1 

I will return the portion of Confidential Document No. 01091-07, which is identified as JC-6 attached to Mr. 
Coto's pre-filed direct testimony. With the remainder of the confidential document retained at the Commission. 
Is this correct ? 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Katherine Fleming 
Sent: Wednesday, March 14,2007 5:09 PM 
To: Marguerite Lockard 
Subject: Docket No. 070098-E1 

On February 22, 2007, FPL filed a request for confidential classification of information identified in document 
no. 01091-07. This document included business information of FPL (which should be retained by the 
Commission) and the electric transmission system security information. The electric transmission system 
information is no longer needed by staff and can be returned to the company. Please let me know if I need to do 
anything else. 

Thank you, 
Katherine 
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